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We are called to strengthen our faith and sent to continue the 
ministry of Jesus Christ by service and witness in the world.

Greetings my Missionary Sisters,

I greet you all in the matchless name of Jesus Christ our Risen Savior.   
I would like to thank you all for the marvelous work that has been done on behalf of moving missions forward.  

ALL I know is that the Ninth District is indeed the best and “They not like us!”

As we continue to move missions forward, we are excited to share that we are beginning our first Ninth District 
Book Club (for our YPD’ers and Missionaries). I know and understand the power of reading and learning. It 
opens so many doors and helps us to process fact from fiction. I presented this idea to our WMS Episcopal 
Leadership Team after attending the Executive Board Meeting in California. We had a wonderful presentation 
from the Political Action Commission on what our responsibility should be in light of “book banning” here in 
the United States. Thus, my idea!!! Mrs. Carter is chairing our Ninth District Initiative and will be sending more 
information out very soon. We must model what we preach. Our first book is written by our very own Mrs. 
Linda Lowrey. The title is “Turning 15 on the Road to Freedom”. Everyone will have an opportunity to purchase 
the book and will be provided enough time to read this selection. We will then celebrate the author in an 
awesome culminating activity during out upcoming CEC.

STAY TUNED and STAY WOKE

Missionaries, please take advantage of the many programs we have planned this conference year! It’s so 
important to restore ourselves and continue to learn something new and do God’s work in a more meaningful 
way. Make every effort to join us on a zoom or in person.  We are continuing to move missions forward; 
therefore, I am looking forward to joining the Alabama River Region next weekend for their Annual Institute 
Day in Prattville! Many thanks to the hard-working people of this great conference for their time, energy, and 
effort! 

 I am truly looking forward to you all meeting President Whiting and I at your respective Institute Days in the 
annual conferences and at Bishop McAllister’s Mid-Year Meeting.  Thank you, President Whiting, for your 
leadership and sharing all important information for all to have and plan accordingly so that we may fully 
support our many ministry efforts. I also want to thank President Whiting for organizing the District WMS Store 
along with Catherine…. All but a few items have been distributed. More items will be offered and ordered in the 
near future.

Let us continue to do God’s work in a more excellent way. Let us not grow weary in well doing.  
Thank you, Lord, for the energy you provide. Our work indeed is all Divine!
 Sincerely,
Supervisor McAllister

http://www.9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org


Greetings, 

Thank you for ALL that you do to Move Missions Forward!

As we approach this glorious season of Easter, let us remember to put God first in all things.  The 
resurrection of our Lord reminds us of His unfailing love, grace, and power.  It is through His 
sacrifice that we find our strength to move missions forward and continue our work of service and 
ministry.

I encourage each of you to remain steadfast in your faith, always seeking to love unconditionally, as 
Christ has loved us.  Our mission is to serve, uplift, and support those in need, just as Christ did.  In 
this season of renewal and hope, let us be revitalized in our commitment to moving forward in 
mission and ministry, ensuring that God’s love reaches every corner of our community and beyond.

May the spirit of Easter fill your hearts with joy and peace as we continue to carry out the work to 
which we are called.  Let us reflect His light in all we do, loving one another and serving with 
purpose, compassion, and grace.

As we celebrate the joy of Christ’s resurrection, let us also extend that joy to those we encounter.  
Let us be the hands and feet of Christ, bringing hope and healing to those who are hurting, and 
showing His love to all through our actions and words.  In everything we do, let our mission be 
guided by the love and example of our Savior, who calls us to love without condition and to serve 
without hesitation.

Blessings to each and everyone of you as we celebrate the resurrection of our Savior!

In Christ’s love and service,

Sherryl Whiting, Episcopal WMS President
God First, Missions Forward, Love Unconditionally
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PLEASE VISIT OUR STORE! 
9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org 

There is something for everyone.
Ms. Sherryl Stovall Whiting, Episcopal WMS President 
Mrs. Deana Young McAllister, Episcopal Supervisor 
Bishop Julius Harrison McAllister, Jr., Presiding Prelate

http://9thepiscopaldistrictwms.org
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Please go to the link below to register: 
https://form.jotform.com/250527977331159
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YPD Executive Board Meeting  

April 1, 2025  
7pm via zoom 
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Thank you, for preparing the Young People for Self-Denial!

The Episcopal District Elimination/Award Ceremony will be held on May 14, 2025 via zoom. 
Conferences will announce the date and time of their eliminations.
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CONFERENCE HAPPENINGS!
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March & April 
Birthday 
Wishes!

Please keep ALL of our  
SICK and SHUT-IN  

as well as our 
BEREAVED FAMILIES 

in your prayers!
🙏 🙏 🙏


